Dear Friends of Hikes and Mathematics,

you are invited to our 25th mathematical hike planned on **September 28th**. **Start at 09:44 at the train station** "Níhov". There is a train from Brno that leaves the station "Dolní nádraží" at 08:50.

We have planned a 16 km hike from Níhov to Tišnov regardless of the weather. We follow yellow and green paths, also we can visit the abbey "Porta coeli".

We would love to see you there, please join us. It's a great opportunity for a meeting of students, graduates and employees of our department of all age or mathematical categories.

We are planning our next hikes on 2nd of November, 14th of December.

All information and photos can be found at http://conference.math.muni.cz/vylety/. (in CZ)

Have a nice start of the semester. Looking forward to see you soon,

Jonatan Kolegar and Jana Bartoňová, organizers, Jan Slovák, Director of the Department of Mathematics and Statistics